




I would be grateful if you could forward this letter on to the Joint Steering 
Committee. We look forward to continuing working with you and the Joint 
Steering Committee on implementing these important programmes. 

Yours sincerely, 

Oscar Femandez-Taranco 
Assistant Secretary-General 
for Peacebuilding Support 






